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This Week… 
 

We have reviewed our learning from this half 
term and have practised all of our taught phase 
2 and phase 3 sounds. We have continued to 
practise reading longer words and have been 
playing tricky words games in provision. 
 
 
 

In our continuous provision, we have enjoyed 
lots of different Easter themed activities. The 
children have enjoyed matching the correct 
numbered egg to the correct representation egg 
in the sand. At our table top the children have 
been playing an Easter Egg matching game. We 
have made our own Easter baskets ready for 
this weekend and our own Easter cards. 
 

Dojo Shop 
 

This week the children used their Dojos to 
buy prizes from the Dojo shop! The 

children had lots of different things to 
choose from and enjoyed using maths to 
work out what they could spend their 

Dojos on. 

 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Daniel Murphy 
Daffodils: Matilda Welsh 

 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? Have they learnt to 
make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

Parents Evening  

Parent’s evening will be on Tuesday 16th April and 
Wednesday 17th April 3.30-5.50pm. Emails have 

been sent. Please make sure you have booked your 
time slot. Any problems please see Mrs Davidson in 

the office. 

Half Term 

Happy half term. We hope you enjoy your 
well-earned break. We can’t wait to 

welcome you back on  

Monday 15th April at 8:45am 

 


